F.8/24/2024-R(C&P)
UNION PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

CANCELLATION NOTICE

It is for information of all concerned that the Advertisement
No.54 /2024 pertaining to Lateral recruitment for 45 posts of the
level of Joint Secretary/Director/Deputy Secretary in different
Departments published in the Employment News, various
Newspapers and on the website of the Commission on 17t August,
2024 is cancelled as requested by the requisitioning authority.
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